
     A Night to Remember 

The Charlestein Family invites you to join us for a catered
Shabbat dinner at Har Zion Temple in memory of Malvina & 
Morton Charlestein on the occasion of his 8th Yahrzeit. We will 
also be honoring our post Bar/Bat Mitzvah teenagers continuing 
their Jewish education.

Friday evening, March 29th 
at 7:00 PM following 6:00 PM services.

Featuring Rabbi Gershom Sizomu
Chief Rabbi of Uganda, leads the 2,000 strong, 100 year old  
Abayudaya Community of Eastern Uganda. Rabbi Sizomu, a 
member of the Uganda Parliament graduated from the American 
Jewish University –the California based Conservative Seminary- 
in 2008  and brings a wealth of musical talent and amazing ac-
counts of improved education, and living conditions in his Mbale 
Community. This unique, very approachable leader will enlighten 
and inspire with incredible accounts of Jewish life in the former 
empire of Idi Amin. You should not miss this awesome evening.

RSVP to Patty Kita at 610-239-6004 or pkita@premusa.com.
$20 per adult; $10 ages 6-21; current and former Har Zion students enrolled in a formal or  

supplemental Jewish high school program (and staff) no charge - Israeli wine included
Make checks payable to Gary Charlestein and mail to:

Gary Charlestein, Premier Dental, P.O. Box 4500,
Plymouth Meeting, PA 19462

by Monday, March 25th please.

These are lives worth celebrating:  Mordecai Eliezer ben Yehuda and Rachel bat David 
“Good people leave too soon but they and their legacy are with us always.”

B”H


